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MINUTES OF MEETING OF SLEA PADDLERS  

CONTINUED ON 29 JUNE 2011 

 
 

1. Present 

• Tony Baker 

• Lorraine Baker 

• Patricia Matthews 

• Kevin Matthews 

• Adam Callaby 

• Steve Callaby 

• Paul Pattinson 

• Megan Hird 

• Ben Holden 

• Barry Mair 

• Sophie Baker 
  

  

   
 

2       Fund raising 

 
 The purpose of the meeting was to continue the discussions on fund           
raising and in particular the grant application currently being prepared by 
Paul. 
 
After much discussion it was agreed that the club should apply for a grant of 
£10,000 and we should concentrate on sustain rather than growth 
Tony proposed seconded by Kevin that we should use part of the grant for a 
trailer  
All agreed that the break down should be as follows 
£4,000  trailer 
£3,000  coaching 
£3,000  kit 
 
All agreed the split and it was agreed that the following kit should be included 
Polo ball 
Stand up paddle board 
Stand up paddle 
Coracle 
Canoe sails 
Canoe poles        
 
 
3.       Any other Business   

 
Tony proposed seconded by Barry that the club should go for club mark  
It was agreed that we should call an EGM to adopt canoe England’s equality 
policy 
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Kevin proposed seconded by Barry and agreed by all present that we should 
adopt the club code of conduct and the junior code of conduct 
 
Barry confirmed that he would sort out the link to the website and face book 
 
As we need to vacate the scouts garage Adam had looked into containers 
and had found an ISO container for £975 
It was proposed by Tony seconded by Barry and agreed by all that we should 
order the container 
 
Kevin proposed that we have a club meal for all adult members at the Thai 
restaurant in Sleaford on 5 August seconded by Lorraine 
 
Sophie asked if members Lincoln university canoe club could paddle with the 
club during the summer holidays. They are prepared to pay membership 
which will be half because of the time of year. 
 
 
      

       
               
 
4 Date of Next Meeting 
The next meeting will take place on the 31 August 2011 at the 
Matthews’s residence                                                                                                       


